2022 TREE PROJECT — LET'S GROW TOGETHER!

The Town of Elmira is looking for good locations to plant street trees. Trees are attractive
and provide shade and numerous environmental benefits to our neighborhoods.

At no charge to the homeowner, the Town will plant within the Town's right-of-way, that
space between the curb and the sidewalk. For streets without curbs, the right-of-way is
measured 25 feet from the center of the road.

Would you and your family be interested in being a partner in this effort? Your role
would be to water and nurture the tree and simply to enjoy its beauty and benefits for

years to come. To sign up, or for more information, please call the Town Hall at 607-734-
2031 or email TownClerk@townofelmira.com.
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